
From:   Jennifer Laverentz   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   December 17, 2020

Subject:   FCC File No. 1706-EX-ST-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Applicant is will to notch 2310-2320 MHz/2345-2360 MHz. For 3700-4200 band we will hire Commscope
to coordinate the bands to avoid any interference.


